CORRIGENDUM

With reference to tender notice of CTD Punjab Lahore uploaded on official website
of PPRA Punjab and published in national newspapers bearing IPL No. 1722 i.e. “Daily Express”
dated 16.02.2022 and “Daily Leader” dated 17.02.2022, the last date for submission of tender / offer
may be considered as 12.03.2022 at 12:00 hours (Saturday) instead of 04.02.2022 at 14:00 hours

(Friday). All terms & conditions of the original tender shall remain the same.
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